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Comments: Many areas around our sand dunes are unenjoyable by non-ATV users. The current noise levels

from ATVs discourage people from using the areas for quieter recreational activities. The Forest Service receives

most complaints for 99 decibels or louder - but those are just official complaints that are actually filed. It doesn't

include the campers, hikers, beach combers, or picnickers that are subjected to unpleasant levels of noise

already - but feel they are powerless to change it (and therefore do not try to take action).

 

Please do not disturb these quiet recreationers any more.


